
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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“You are being enriched in every way for all 
generosity, which through us produces 

thanksgiving to God.”  2 Cor 9:11. 
 

Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  Thank you for the 
amazing support of last weekend’s baby 
product drive!  Combined with the School’s 
Diaper Drive, we collected over 25 shopping 
carts of food and other baby products.  $1,475 
in cash donations were used to purchase 
additional baby products requested by Catholic 
Charities and New Life Beginnings. 
 
Nov. 18 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 
Distribution:  DRIVERS NEEDED. As a parish 
community, we will support 65 families for 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter. Can you 
help us deliver? So meaningful to kids!  Please 
contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 or 
jmsalinaz@yahoo.com  
 
Family Adoptions:  Would you like to adopt a 
family to support Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 
Easter?  Questions?  Call Donna Luciene at 
(562) 421-4993 or e-mail Rose Bauss 
cr.bauss@verizon.net 
 
Oct. 22-23:  New Blanket Drive: Collecting new 
blankets for our Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 
Distribution.   
 

Please call Tim Clark to learn about 
many opportunities to serve, (562) 431-4385 
Please be attentive to Skip-a-Meal donations 
during the holiday season! 

Movement for a Better World 
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St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group 

will be on Monday, October 9th in the 

hall.  The activities will begin at 11:00 am and 

will include Bingo, many kinds of card games, 

Mexican train, and lots of socializing. Bring your 

brown bag lunch, and coffee, tea, water, snacks 

and dessert will be provided. We look forward 

to seeing all our members and any new friends 

who would like to join us.   

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

on-going classes for your support: 

Tuesdays at 9:30am  

 

Call May 562-833-6370 

classes are held in the PLC building.  

Talking with your children 

It is good practice for parents to have ongoing 

conversations with their children about family 

values, safety, and “what if” scenarios. Talking 

with your children before something happens 

gives them the tools and confidence to make 

safe, good decisions, and to react appropriately 

in a variety of situations. Even if these 

conversations feel huge or overwhelming, they 

are critical to have. Start small — perhaps in the 

car on the way to school or a game — and build 

on previous conversations to give your child a 

full picture of what to do and how to handle 

tricky situations. For more information, read the 

VIRTUS
®
 article “Talking With Your Kids” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know. 

Safeguard The Children 
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Book Club 
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Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, December 6th 

at 7pm. We will discuss:  

American Dirt by Jeanine 

Cummins 

 

Intensely suspenseful and 

deeply humane, this novel 

makes migrants seeking to cross the southern 

U.S. border indelibly individual.” 

―Kirkus Reviews 

 

“Both a moral compass and a riveting read. I 

couldn’t put it down. I’ll never stop thinking 

about it.” 

―Ann Patchett, #1 New York Times bestselling 

author  

All are welcome! 

 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  
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BOOKKEEPER POSITION ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH  

  (SALARY RANGE: $23- $30 PER HOUR BASED ON EXPERIENCE)    

 

Join Our Team as Paid Part-Time Bookkeeper (10-12 hours/week) at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church in Long Beach, CA  
 
Are you a meticulous and dedicated individual with a passion for financial 
stewardship? St. Joseph Catholic Church is seeking a skilled Part-Time Bookkeeper 
to join our welcoming community at St. Joseph, where faith, service, and community 
come together. If you're ready to make a difference in a faith-based environment, read 
on! 
 
As an employee and Part-Time Bookkeeper at St. Joseph, your responsibilities 
include monthly bank reconciliations, vendor invoice processing, payroll, receivables 
collection, monthly financial statements, annual budget preparation, attending Parish 
Finance Council meetings, serving as the financial liaison to the Archdiocese, 
employee benefits, and adhering to Archdiocesan policies. 
 
A working knowledge of QuickBooks and previous accounting/bookkeeping 
experience is essential.  
 
If you’re ready to contribute your talents and financial expertise to a vibrant and caring 
community for 10-12 hours per week, please visit https://stjosephlb.org/ for the job/
ministry description and submit a cover letter with your resume to 
stjoseph@stjosephlb.org, by Monday October 9

th
. 

 
Thank you for your interest in helping us in our mission, and in maintaining our 
parish's financial well-being  
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